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JOY OF SHARING
Our students will be participating in our 
Joy of Sharing assembly at the end of the 

day today.  The toys, games, hats and 
mittens collected will be distributed to 
families through Durham, Lisbon and 

Bowdoin.  It is always a nice way to frame 
the spirit of giving and reinforce our Core 
Value of empathy.  Thank you for all the 

support you give to this activity.  It is 
wonderful to work in a community that 
teaches its children the importance of 

caring for neighbors and thinking of others.

Once again, thank you 
for all you do for our 

community!

REMINDER TO CHECK 
LOST AND FOUND

Lost and found has accumulated over the first months of 
school and is out on display in the main hallway.  

These items will be gathered up and donated over the 
Holiday break so please check today for any missing items 

 

Middle School 
Basketball Games

1/4     Girls A @ Buckfield 3:30pm
          Boys A @ Buckfield 4:45pm
          Boys B home vs. Jordan Small 3:45pm
          Girls B home vs. Jordan Small 5:00pm

Reminder:  School will be closed 
December 23rd to January 2nd for 
the Holiday Break and will re-open 

Tuesday January 3rd.

Reminder to 6th, 7th, and 
8th grade parents:  

Laptops will not be going 
home over the Holiday 

Break 

Please see page 2 and 3 for 
information and photos of 

grade 6 Breakout EDU day 
and the 4th grade school store



On Wednesday, December 14th, the sixth 
grade students participated in a mind-
bending puzzle called Breakout 
EDU. Breakout EDU creates ultra-
engaging learning games for people of all 
ages. Games (Breakouts) teach 
teamwork, problem solving, critical 
thinking, and troubleshooting by 
presenting participants with challenges 
that ignite their natural drive to problem-
solve.

Classes were split into two teams (a total 
of four teams in two classes) and split 
between Mrs. Hammond's room and Mrs. 
Daniel's room. The goal was for students 
to use the clues hidden in these 
classrooms to solve a series of 
challenges, riddles, and mysteries in 
order to "break out" in 50 minutes! 

Out of the four teams, two broke out! One 
team did it with 27 seconds to spare!  

This is was an exciting math day, where 
students learned to push their thinking, 
problem solve, and work as a team. Can't 
wait for the next one! 



4th Grade 
School Store


